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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Protected Left Hand Signal Cycles 

 

THAT Administration provide a presentation to Council, by the end of Quarter 2 of 2017, on 

the results and implications of the use of protected left hand signal cycles in Sherwood Park, 

including implications related to safety, and increased incidences of neighbourhood 

shortcutting and “speed on green”.  

 

Background 

Councillor Beland-Quest served Notice of Motion at the January 17, 2017 Council Meeting to 

be presented at the February 7, 2017 Council Meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


